From: To: <u>Drost, Annette</u> <u>Katolyk, Orest</u>

Cc:

Kotsifas, George Re: Private parking lots

Subject: Date:

Tuesday, March 12, 2019 5:10:50 PM

Attachments:

image001.png

Okie doke

Sent from my iPhone

On Mar 12, 2019, at 5:02 PM, Katolyk, Orest < OKatolyk@London.ca > wrote:

Thanks Annette: I totally get the revenue piece and support it however there are some other landowners which we took enforcement action and the commercial parking use ceased. Call me tmr on this.

<image001.png> Orest Katolyk, MLEO (C), RPP

Chief Municipal Law Enforcement Officer Development and Compliance Services

300 Dufferin Ave, London ON, N6A 4L9

P: 519.661.CITY (2489) x 4969 ogk@london.ca | www.london.ca

From: Drost, Annette

Sent: Tuesday, March 12, 2019 4:42 PM **To:** Katolyk, Orest < <u>OKatolyk@London.ca</u>> **Cc:** Kotsifas, George < <u>gkotsifa@London.ca</u>>

Subject: Re: Private parking lots Hi Orest and George Sev. Sec. 12

PS this will be a great revenue generator for us and as you recall in the audit Concluded that we needed to generate additional revenueS

Sent from my iPhone

On Mar 12, 2019, at 4:37 PM, Katolyk, Orest < OKatolyk@London.ca > wrote:

Hi: I understand that the parking lot on Mill Street was approved to be City managed. I fully understand the need for surface parking in the downtown, however the optics are somewhat problematic. The property is not zoned for commercial parking. We issued warnings and as such Impark ceased to operate the lot. Now that the City is operating the lot, the land use is determined to be a public use and therefore permitted. The principle of fairness is nebulous in this situation. <image001.png> Orest Katolyk, MLEO (C), RPP

Item 4.3

Chief Municipal Law Enforcement Officer Development and Compliance Services 300 Dufferin Ave, London ON, N6A 4L9 P: 519.661.CITY (2489) x 4969 ogk@london.ca | www.london.ca